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Tonawanda Housing Authority
Spring 2019 Newsletter

(March — June)

“The promise of spring’s arrival is enough to get anyone through the bitter winter!”
— Jen Selinsky

The $700,000 Gibson Street roofing project will begin as early as April, weather dependent.
Over the next few weeks a work plan will be completed with the contractor and tenants in the
buildings affected will be notified.

On street parking begins April 1°.

Tenant Rep elections will be in July. Information will available in the office beginning May 1%, if
you are interested in serving in this capacity.

Grass cutting operations will soon be underway. Please make sure for your safety that you and
ALL children leave and do not enter the area while the grass is being cut.

Annual apartment inspections will begin in April and May lasting until the Fall. Tenants will be
notified of the schedule in advance.

We have been reminding Tenants of this policy for over 12 months via newsletters and on our
Website www.tonha.org. Please be aware that rent is due on the 1% of each month, however
you have until the 8", no later than 4:00pm. If paid after 4:00pm on the 8" a late charge of $35
will be added to your account.

Outdoor storage reminder- With the change in weather the THA Manager will be monitoring
compliance to the outdoor storage of belongings. Elimination of any “playground” equipment,
gazebos and wood fueled grills and smokers; as well as general clean up to avoid rodent/ pest
problems.

Party tents and bounce houses of any kind are not allowed. If you have any questions regarding
something such as this, call the office before you proceed. THA Management will ask for an
immediate removal of ANY unauthorized tent or party apparatus.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.
Phone: 716-692-3555
Email: office@tonha.org

Thank yow fromthe entive THA Staff!
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